
 

 

 

News from Mrs. Alison & Mrs. Renata 
 

  January   
 

 

Upcoming 
Events  

 

January 11 – Classes Resume 
Welcome back to school! 

 
January 15 – Spirit Day! 

 
January 18 – No School! 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 

January 22 – PJ & Bring a 
Teddy Bear to School Day 

 
January 19 – 29:  

Preschool Registration for 
current students & siblings 

 
January 31 – Catholic Schools 

Week Open House  
 

January 31 – February 6 
Catholic Schools Week 

 
 

           

 

 

What We’re Learning 

Snow 
Winter Changes/Snowflake Exploration 

Symmetry 
The Ten Commandments 

 
 

Hibernation 
Learning About Animals in the Winter 

Teddy Bear Activities 
David and Goliath - Bravery 

 
 

Animal Habitats 
Learning About Animal Homes 

The Mitten by Jan Brett 
God’s Prophets: Jeremiah 

 
 

 

Letters: Kk, Ll, & Mm 

Math: Number 6, Counting, Ten Frames, 

Symmetry, Patterns, Addition 

Sight Words: snow, all, my 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Teacher Tip 
Continue to practice first, middle, and last names with your children.  Then start on their birthday, 

parents’ names, and phone number.  We are also working on learning this information in class, too!  

Children will need to know this in Kindergarten, and it is a great lesson for their safety, too.  
 

Be sure all coats, hats, and gloves have names in them!  Keep working on helping your children be 

able to put on and zip coats independently! 
 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns! 
Mrs. Alison  513-543-3675, hantaka@saseas.org 


